Van Alstyne Economic Development Corporation
Agenda – Regular Board Meeting
228 E. Marshall St. 
Thursday, February 24, 2022   6:00 p.m.



THE VAN ALSTYNE ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION’S REGULARLY SCHEDULED BOARD MEETING ON FEBRUARY 24, 2022 HAS BEEN CANCELED DUE TO INCLEMENT WEATHER AND HAZARDOUS ROAD CONDITIONS.



ATTEST: I, Rodney Williams, Community Development Corporation, Van Alstyne, Texas do hereby certify that notice of this cancellation was posted on the VAEDC door at 228 E Marshall and at www.vaced.net.  

                                                                                                                       
Rodney Williams, VAEDC Executive Director, Posted February 23, 2022

	
Physical Location: 228 E. Marshall, Van Alstyne, Texas 75495
Mailing Address: P.O. Box 2151, Van Alstyne, Texas 75495
	


